
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Date: 30

th
 March, 2020 

 

To, 
The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, BandraKurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051 

To,       
The Corporate Relationship Department                          
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

 

SIGNET INDUSTRIES LIMITED (ISIN: INE529F01035) BSE Code: 512131, NSE Scrip: SIGIND 
 

Sub : Intimation regarding temporary suspension of operations at plants and offices 
 

Ref : Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“the Regulations”) 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

We wish to inform you that considering the gravity of the COVID-19 and in compliance with 

directives/guidelines issued by the State and Central Governments, all plants, offices and 

warehouse of the Company situated at various locations will remain locked-down till 14th 

April, 2020 and further lock-down period, if any, will be in accordance with the 

notifications/directives of by the respective authorities. 

The Company is taking all appropriate measure to ensure safety and well-being of all its 

employees and associates. Necessary arrangements have been made for employees to engage 

at  work and future planning from home to the best possible extent. 

Please note that considering uncertainty over the prevailing situation, the expected financial 

impact of the above shut down is not ascertainable at this stage. 

You are requested to take the above on your records. 

Thanking You, 

Your Faithfully, 
For Signet industries Limited 
 

Sd/- 
 

Preeti Singh 
Company Secretary 
 

 


